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Herewith a fair copy of the final version of Fenella Farnsworth's CV, on
plain old paper and hence correctly formatted and photocopiable.

I expect to be sending you similar chunks of paper on

— Dr. Horatio Miles Beaker D.Sc (Cantab) and
— Rick Rugged ( correctly, Richard Rougeard ) the youngest
and most Action-Man-like of the Bureau Team.

Other aspects of my own timetable (not guaranteed to be adhered to,
just intentions really) include that I hope to start the Bureau's actual
Web Site this weekend, though at first it will only be "interestingly
incomplete” ( like my own, T hope !)

Once again and so that you need never feel unsure of things : whenever

I send you, by surface or email, something like this, you may well be the
first person to read it but please feel free to use bits of it in any way you
may feel inclined, especially on your Supercar site. [ If I ever do tell
you something in confidence, I will be sure to make this absolutely clear. ]

Cheers

Mastre

—

Martin

Putting a reference to your own site on mine any minute now



Horatio and Fenella [ 23" Aug 2005 ]

Biographical notes by M. Woodhouse.

THIS FORMIDABLE PAIR —

Should indeed be regarded as a pair, even though they have had
separate careers, and there is a twenty-year age gap between
them — BEAKER b. 1918, FENELLA b. 1938.

BEAKER

In 2005 there appears to be an excellent CV of Dr. HORATIO
BEAKER provided by Professor Tate and based on work by Martin
Hutchinson. It is no fault of anyone's that it is incomplete and that
some of its facts are inaccurate; Dr. Beaker's own memory is imperfect in
places and hard facts about his career are extremely hard to come by,
with the result that several of those who have tried to document them —
( including myself, MW') have later found errors in what they have
collated.

BEAKER'S BUREAU

1958 HKW (Hugh) can attest to having seen BEAKER operating from a
large outdoor caravan trailer located in a White City (W. London) car
park. At this time, HKW wrote Beaker's Bureau up as potential
programming for the media. As it happened, DR BEAKER was at the
same time assisting MCW with the design of LETTUCE, in Cambridge,
quite unaware that Hugh and myself were in fact brothers.

But by 1959 BBC TV had bought the car park site and was building
Television Centre on it. Beaker had moved on, and when next we got in

touch with him he had already set Beaker's Bureau up in Wester Ross,
Scotland.
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